


MARK 7:14-23 
_

Again Jesus called the crowd to him and said, “Listen to me, 
everyone, and understand this. Nothing outside a person can 
defile them by going into them. Rather, it is what comes out of 
a person that defiles them."  

After he had left the crowd and entered the house, his 
disciples asked him about this parable. “Are you so dull he 
asked. Don’t you see that nothing that enters a person from the 
outside can defile them? For it doesn’t go into their heart but 
into their stomach, and then out of the body.”(In saying this, 
Jesus declared all foods clean.) 
…



MARK 7:14-23 
_

He went on: “What comes out of a person is what defiles them. 
For it is from within, out of a person’s heart, that evil 
thoughts come: sexual immorality, theft, murder, adultery, 
greed, malice, deceit, lewdness, envy, slander, arrogance and 
folly. All these evils come from inside and defile a person.”





‘HEART’ IN SCRIPTURE 
_

• Matthew 6:21 “For where your treasure is, your heart is also” 

• 1 Samuel 16:7 “People judge by outward appearance, but the 
LORD looks at the heart.” 

• Psalm 119:11 ‘I have hidden Your words in my heart so that I 
would not sin against you’.  

• Psalm 51: 10 “Create in me a pure heart, and renew a right 
spirit within me”



KARDIA 
_

“the seat of the thoughts, passions, desires, appetites, 
affections, purposes, endeavours".



KARDIA 
_

“the seat of the thoughts, passions, desires, appetites, 
affections, purposes, endeavours”. 

What we MOST:   

love, 
trust,  
hope in,  
treasure & 
what captures our imagination. 



MARK 7:14-23 
_

He went on: “What comes out of a person is what defiles them. 
For it is from within, out of a person’s heart, that evil 
thoughts come: sexual immorality, theft, murder, adultery, 
greed, malice, deceit, lewdness, envy, slander, arrogance and 
folly. All these evils come from inside and defile a person.”



PROVERBS 4:23 
_

“Above all else, guard your heart, for everything you do flows 
from it.”



1. IDENTIFY WHAT’S DRIVING YOUR HEART 
_

“Every heart has an inclination and is directed towards 
something. The direction of the heart, then, controls 
everything - not just our emotions but our thinking, decisions 
and actions. Therefore, What we most love we find the most 
desirable, the most reasonable and doable and so whatever we 
cherish in our hearts the most, controls the whole person.” 

Timothy Keller 



IDOLS 
_

1.Approval  

2.Power  

3.Control  

4.Greed  

5.Anger  

6.Jealousy  



TIMOTHY KELLER 
_

“You can’t change merely by changing your thinking, or through 
great acts of will, but rather by changing what you love the 
most.  

God needs to be the object of our hearts greatest love.  

Change happens not only by giving your mind new truths - though 
it does involve that - but also by feeding the imagination new 
beauties so you love Jesus supremely. We change when we change 
what we worship the most.”



2. COMMUNITY 
_

You want to become more like Jesus, you circle your community 
around those that help us move closer towards Jesus. 



RETURN TO JESUS



JEREMIAH 17:9 
_

“The heart is deceitful above all things and beyond cure. Who 
can understand it?.”  



GRACE 
_

Grace is like a free lifetime supply of injectable insulin - it 
is only good news to the person who is aware they are a 
diabetic.


